
 

NEWS RELEASE 
Port Announces Maritime Resilience & Innovation 
Summit on October 22 

The Port Authority of Guam is proud to announce the upcoming Maritime Resilience & 
Innovation Summit on October 22, 2025 at the Hyatt Regency Guam. This event will be 
part of Port Week 2025, with additional activities to be announced in the coming weeks. 

Building on the momentum of federal initiatives supporting national port leadership and 
Guam’s role in the U.S. EPA Clean Ports Program, the Summit will bring together 
industry, agencies, and regional stakeholders to drive progress and showcase models for 
environmental stewardship and maritime excellence.   

Attendees will engage in discussions on sustainable and resilient energy systems, 
infrastructure modernization, and the future of port operations. The Summit also marks a 
significant milestone—50 years of the Port Authority of Guam’s service to the island and 
the region, supporting economic growth and national security.    

Email info@portofguamsummit2025.com to register by October 7. This event is free 
to attend. 

 

Why attend?  

As Guam continues to play a strategic role in the Indo-Pacific, the Port recognizes the 
importance of investing in systems that withstand environmental disruptions, support 
energy-efficient operations, and adapt to evolving geopolitical and logistical demands. The 
Summit will highlight how energy resilience and adaptation are essential to long-term 
operational success. 

 

 

https://www.hyatt.com/hyatt-regency/en-US/guamh-hyatt-regency-guam?src=corp_lclb_google_seo_guamh&utm_source=google&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=lmr
https://www.epa.gov/ports-initiative/cleanports

